[bookmark: _GoBack]In light of the social distancing we are all trying to follow, I encourage you to call, text, e-mail, etc. at least one person per day in addition to those you already are in regular contact with, If you are already doing this wonderful! Consider adding a second contact. This is one way we can live out what God tells us about loving our neighbor as ourselves. Blessings in Christ, Pastor Bohmer

